
The Administration for Community Living’s National Institute on Disability, Independent Living, 
and Rehabilitation Research (NIDILRR) is developing its 2024–2029 Long-Range Plan and wants 
to hear from you. 

Mandated by Congress to develop a Long-Range Plan every five years, the agency aims to continue 
to be responsive to the needs of key stakeholders—especially people living with disabilities. Learn 
more about NIDILRR at acl.gov/NIDILRR.  

JOIN in the Development of NIDILRR’s 
2024 – 2029 Long-Range Plan

                 Stakeholders can provide input for the Long-Range Plan in the following two ways:

Sign up for a virtual listening session!

NIDILRR is planning a series of six virtual listening sessions to 
engage with different types of stakeholders. All sessions will be 
held from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. ET.

Session 1: NIDILRR Grantees Thursday, August 18th

Session 2: Disability Groups  
and Advocacy Organizations Tuesday, September 13th 

Session 3: Individuals with Disabilities and Those  
Supporting Them (e.g., Family Members)  
 Wednesday, September 28th 

Session 4: Direct Service Providers and Other  
Researchers (Non-NIDILRR Grantees)    Wednesday, October 12th 

Session 5: General Thursday, October 20th 

Session 6: General Thursday, October 27th

Register here to participate in a virtual listening session.

Submit written comments to  
NIDILRRFuture@neweditions.net

Stakeholders can submit comments to  
NIDILRR via this email address. NIDILRR  
will review all comments and incorporate 
feedback into the Long-Range Plan as  
appropriate. This email inbox will be open 
from August 1, 2022 to November 21, 2022.

For additional details, please go to:  
http://www.neweditions.net/meeting/ 
nidilrr-2024-2029-long-range-plan.
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